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                                                                                                                                                       30th March 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carers of Reception Class 
 

Transition to Year 1 - change to lunchtime routine for Reception children 
 

I am writing to let you know that next term there will be a change to the lunchtime routine for the 
children in Reception Class. From Monday, 17th April the children will be supported to share their 
playtime after lunch on the big playground.  This has always been a positive time for the children in 
Reception as they are able to play with siblings and friends from Year 1 and Year 2. The children will 
have met the play leaders and lunchtime staff and will continue to be supported by the Year 6 
buddies. 

 
This is the beginning of our preparation for the transition into Year 1.  Young children are very 
adaptable if prepared for change, so please talk to your child at home to prepare them for this 
change next term.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this please speak to the class staff.   
 
We thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
H Comfort 
Executive Headteacher 
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